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Good school attendance is the first step in helping children become successful in 
school.  Frequent absences hurt a child's academic performance.  Although 
occasional student absences cannot be prevented, we encourage regular student 
attendance.   
 
When there must be an absence of five or more consecutive school days, an 
Independent Study contract is available.  You must contact the office a minimum of 
two weeks in advance to make arrangements.   
 
Completed work must be turned in per the contract or the absence will be 
unexcused. 

 
 
 

 

Site Council Opening 
 

The School Site Council is 

a group of teachers, parents, 

and classified employees 

that works with the 

principal to provide input 

on a variety of school 

programs.  This group 

meets 4-6 times per year.  

The members of the site 

council are elected by their 

peers.  

 

If you are interested in 

becoming a member of 

School Site Council please 

let us know as soon as 

possible.   

 

The first meeting is 

Monday, December 11th at 

12:15. 
 

 

 

 

 

Wanted:  Basketball 

Coaches 
 (boy’s and girl’s teams) 

 

Basketball begins in 

January but if you’re 

interested, contact 

our office now to 

complete necessary 

paperwork

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dress Code Reminder 
 

Independent Study 
 

All clothing must be suitable for school:  neat, clean, size appropriate, oversized or 
undersized clothing) and in good repair.  Any clothing that is a distraction to the 
learning process is prohibited.  All clothing will be worn as its design was intended 
(no pajamas or slippers). 

•  Pants/skirts must be worn at or above the hip point and be size appropriate 
and fit at the waist.  Skirts or shorts must reach to the students’ finger tips 
when arms are at sides.   

• Footwear must be worn at all times.  Appropriate shoes for play and PE are 
required.  Flip-flops or backless shoes/sandals are discouraged. 

• Dresses and/or shirts must have straps over each shoulder that connect front 
to back and be sufficient to conceal undergarments at all times (including bra 
straps).  See-through or fish-net fabrics, halter tops, off-the-shoulder, torn-off 
sleeves, bare midriffs, spaghetti straps, and muscle shirts are prohibited.   The 
neckline must maintain privacy 

• Clothing and jewelry shall be free of writing, pictures, or any other insignia 
which are crude, vulgar, profane, or sexually suggestive or which advocate 
racial, ethnic, or religious prejudice or the use of drugs or alcohol. 

• Hair shall be clean and neatly groomed. Hair may not be sprayed by any 
coloring that would drip when wet. 

• Hats are to be worn correctly and removed when inside school buildings. 

• Marking on one’s own, or someone else’s body or clothing with pens and 
markers is not permitted.  

 
1.  Students will be required to call home to have appropriate clothes brought to 

school. 
2. Repeated offense will be considered defiance’s and consequences will be given 

The school may establish reasonable dress and grooming regulations for times 
when students are engaged in extracurricular or other special school activities.  

 


